Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Sent: Thursday, June 18, 2015 4:27 PM

To: 'D'Sa, Christopher P (Chris)'

Cc: Byerley, Ruben; Martin Ward (MWard@psai-cre.com); Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: RE: RO_039 Report Upload

Chris,

The manifests need to be signed by the receiving facility in order to be complete. As the waste material generated
during the well destruction has been profiled for disposal, please insure a copy of the laboratory analysis report is
included as an attachment in the Well Destruction/ IDW report. Additionally please upload the laboratory analysis
report to GeoTracker, as this is also a closure requirement.

Regards,
Keith Nowell

From: D'Sa, Christopher P (Chris) [mailto:cdsa@burnsmcd.com]
Sent: Thursday, June 18, 2015 9:46 AM

To: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Cc: Byerley, Ruben; Martin Ward (MWard@psai-cre.com)
Subject: RE: RO_039 Report Upload

Hi Keith: With regards to your denial of our May well destruction report. The manifest (attached) for the disposal of the
IDW soil is attached.

It would be another several weeks for the receiving facility to sign the manifest. Would the attached manifest be
sufficient for the closure letter.

The LTCP states the following:

Waste Removal — All waste piles, drums, debris and other investigation or remediation
derived materials shall be removed from the site and properly managed in accordance
with regulatory agency requirements

As per the LTCP and your email below, YRC can right now confirm that any and all remaining investigation and
remediation derived waste, not just well destruction derived waste, have been removed from the site.

There is a pending transaction and your prompt approval is much appreciated. | can have a revised report uploaded
today if this is acceptable.

Chris

DENIED BY

Keith Nowell - ALAMEDA COUNTY LOP
510-567-6764
keith.nowell@acgov.org

REASON FOR DENIAL



ACEH requires confirmation of any and all remaining investigation and remediation derived waste, not just well
destruction derived waste, have been removed from the site. This is the language expressed in our May 5, 2015 letter. If

appropriate, please incorporate the language that all remaining investigation, remediation, and well destruction derived
wastes have been removed from the site.



